
 

 
THE LONDON NAUTICAL SCHOOL 

61  STAMFORD STREET,  LONDON  SE1 9NA 

TELEPHONE:   020 7928 6801 EMAIL: adminteam@lns.org.uk 

 
 
14th November 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to remind you that The London Nautical School will be having staff training on the afternoon 
of Thursday 28th November 2019  and  all day on Friday 29th November 2019. 
 
On Thursday 28th November the students will finish at 1pm and school will  be closed to students on 
Friday 29th November 2019 for Staff Inset. 
 
We will reopen on Monday 2nd December 2019. 
 
Thank you for your support with these arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Schofield 
Headteacher 
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